From: Sean Murphy
To: fracking inquiry
Subject: My final submission

Please consider the above.

Date: Monday, 9 October 2017 6:58:40 PM

## Dear members of Fracking Inquiry NT

Please pay heed to the message being sent by our Indigenous Territorians who are opposed to the lifting of the moratorium on fracking. These Indigenous concerns stretch fro all parts of the NT, especially those living on aquifers on or abutting the planned Beetaloo Basin fracking wells! The Yanyuwa people and associated clans are opposed in in Borroloola. The people of Maningrida are also strongly opposed to Fracking along with the Warlpiri people of the Yuendumu desert region.

For what it is worth as an NT and Australian citizen I would also like to add my weight for a ban of the lifting of the present moratorium. I believe that there are enough conventional gas reserves in Australia to meet our gas needs, both domestic and export, far into our future.

Sincerely Sean Ryan,